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On behalf of the Committee  
 
We thank all the staff, helpers and members generally who helped make last 
weekend extremely successful for the people who attended the Robbie 
Williams concerts. 
 
The feedback we have received from them has been very complimentary 
and a credit to especially the staff and volunteers. 
 
Some campers were so impressed over the weekend at our excellence in 
our delivery that they joined as members. Well done to the “TC Team Loyal”. 
 
This coming weekend we again ask for your understanding as our 8 Ball 
adjunct hosts their popular “Open Pairs”. We will again be brimming with 
external people so please make them welcome and again show what a truly 
great club we are. 
 
Once again, special thanks to our staff and volunteers for their service and 
members for their tolerance. 
 
 
 
 

Gerald McCarthy    
Committee Chair   
14 November 2023 


